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Greetings, 

The year 2020 has been a year to remember. Our eyes were unable to perceive the deadly  
Coronavirus that crept upon the horizon and into our lives. COVID-19 has caused citizens to  
endure hardships such as illness, loss, uncertain employment and isolation. Despite the nation’s 
shock and uproar, love yet extended in the midst of this pandemic. As we prepare to celebrate the 
Christmas Holiday and welcome the New Year; continue to abide in the “gift” of love for one  
another. On behalf of myself as your Mayor and members of the Fairburn City Council, we wish 
you a very joyful Christmas and may the magic of the Holiday season fill your homes with joy 
and peace.  

                                                                                                                    Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                    Mayor Elizabeth Carr-Hurst 

 

Fairburn Newsletter - December 2020 

Visit the City of Fairburn website for  

‘Food Giveaways’ 

www.fairburn.com 

MAYOR’S CORNER 



 

CONGRATULATIONS 

MS. MARCEIA LINDLEY 
Engineering Department 

NOVEMBER 

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 
Douglas Allen 

James Berry 

Heather Burgess 

Martrell Burtley 

John Culbreth 

David Dutton 

Kimberly Fletcher 

Gale Higgs 

Chase Hynson 

Sherri Jackson 

Marvin Jean 

Jacob Johnson 

Brandon Kendrick 

Jordan Moore 

Richard Murphy 

Reggie Pierre 

Harvey Stokes 

City Council meeting @7 pm 

December 14 - (Virtual) 

Zoom Meeting ID: 770 964 2244  

Planning and Zoning  

Commission meeting 

No Meeting 

FREE COVID TESTING & 

FLU Shots 

December 18, 2020 

10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Fairburn Educational Campus  

Parking Lot 

MUST RSVP @  

https://covid19.dph.ga.gov/en-US 

In collaboration with  

St. John A.M.E Church 

Visit our Main Street Reader 

https://www.fairburn.com/737/

Main-Street-Reader-Newsletter  

City Administration Offices 

are closed on  

December  24 & 25 -  Christmas 

January 1 - New Year’s Day 

 

The Utilities Department will be temporarily closed 
from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.; during the week of  
December 14 – December 18, 2020. We will be  
conducting staff training and development; with the 
goal of enhancing our skills in an updated billing 
system. This will serve as a benefit for your  
experience as our valued customer. Please be  
advised that you may experience a slight delay in 
response to emails or phone calls during this time. 
However, if you have an emergency, we can be 
reached at (770) 969-3481 for further actions. Our 
office will re-open for normal business on Monday, 
December 21, 2020. 

FOLLOW US: 

City of Fairburn Employee  

Birthday Celebration 

DECEMBER 

https://www.fairburn.com/737/Main-Street-Reader-Newsletter
https://www.fairburn.com/737/Main-Street-Reader-Newsletter

